CJCOA

Central Jersey Code Officials Association

May 20th 23

Dear Ron,

On behalf of myself, the executive board and members of CJCOA, please accept this letter of support for
Mr. Ron Clements to the ICC Board of Directors as Director at Large.

Ron has been a friend of Central Jersey Code Officials for many years, and we have been a belter
Organization from that frendship. We look forward to continuing our relationship with Ron

If | could be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

We wish you much success

Sincerely,

Richard B. Periman
President CJCOA

P.O. Box 892
Pnnceton Jet.,, NJ 08550
Webpage: cjcoa.org



